From: elena smith

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 1:21 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Special Council Meeting of 4/20/22 on the Yonge-407 Transit Oriented Community Sites

Good evening,

I am alarmed by the form and process that the Conservative Party under Doug Ford has used to decree the Bridge and High Tech Transit Oriented Community Sites in Richmond Hill and Markham. The complete disrespect for rule of law and rights of citizens disqualifies this government from governing.

I ask that Richmond Hill Council bring a motion to condemn the TOCS and to take all steps in their power to revise the proceeding of this project in this form.

These are not "homes". Creating a density (greater than the slums of Mumbai, India) where it takes half an hour to get out of the 80-story building to the road - is destructive to any true quality of life. More land is required for needed infrastructure to support this massive building than the site provides.

I ask the clerk to ensure that my letter is included in the public record and be sent to the provincial government and the MPPs for Richmond Hill and Markham.

Yours truly, E. Smith 10 Cheval Ct. Richmond Hill, ON L4E 2N7